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Comments: Re: Holland Lake Lodge lease by POWDR

| strongly oppose the proposal to build an exclusive lodge on leased public land.

This is not appropriate use, plus tearing down an historic beloved lodge is not in the best interests of the public.
Forest Service should be catering to the general public , not to the wealthy.

I ask you not to approve the project.

Sincerely,
Claudia Schaeffer
Sheridan, WY 82801



